
Oak Bay High School 
 

This Week @ Oak Bay Nation 
Week of September 11-15, 2017 

“This Week @ Oak Bay Nation” Newsletter 

This year the school will continue with our format of a weekly one-page school newsletter. 

“This Week @ Oak Bay Nation” will be emailed to parents/guardians each Monday. The news-

letter will have timely news and helpful links to keep parents informed. 

Upcoming Dates 

September13 

Student Council Applicant 
Meeting at Lunch 
 

September 13 

First meeting for students inter-
ested in the school musical 
 

September 14 

Student Photos  
 

September 18 

Professional Development Day 
- classes not in session 
 

September 19 

Assembly during Advisory for 
Grade 10s  
 

September 19 

Fire Drill at 1:15 
 

September 19 

Band Parent/Student BBQ 
 

September 20 

Assembly during Focus Block 
for Grade 11s 
 

September 21 

Assembly during Focus Block 
for Grade 12s  
 

September 21 

Open House for Parents 

6:30 to 9:00 p.m.  

Look for more info in next 
week’s newsletter 
 

September 25 

PAC Meeting 7 pm Library 

Volunteer Driver Information 

The school district policy regarding volunteer drivers requires each volunteer driver to provide to the 

school: 

 Completed volunteer driver form (yearly) 

 Copy of vehicle insurance showing minimum of $1,000,000 liability insurance (yearly) 

 Driver’s abstract  (every 5 years) 

 Driver’s license (every 5 years) 

 Criminal record check (every 5 years) 

Forms and more information are available on the school website under Parent Info - Volunteer Driver 

Information 

Student Code of Conduct 2017 

All students received a copy of our Student Code of Conduct. Parents are encouraged to go over these 

expectations with their child; in particular, the “Electronics” section which sets out the school’s policy 

on cell phone use.  The Code of Conduct is also posted on the school website under Student Info -  Code 

of Conduct 2017 

Student Attendance 

If a student is absent from school, the school office would appreciate an email from a parent/guardian to 

oakbayattendance@sd61.bc.ca or a phone call to (250)598-3361 to let us know about the absence. If a 

student needs to leave the school during school hours due to  illness or a scheduled appointment, the stu-

dent needs to sign out through the school office.  

Student Parking  

Students who bring cars to school should park in the Goldsmith lot located near the track at the end of 

Goldsmith Avenue. Some street parking is also available on Cranmore Road and in the triangular parking 

lot between Cranmore and Cadboro Bay Roads. 

Student Photos 

Photographers from Mountain West Studios will be at the school on Thursday, September 14 to take student photos. For best photo results, 

it is recommended not to wear green coloured clothing, clothing that contains green coloured patterns or solid white.  

All student are encouraged to have their photo taken so that they will receive a student photo ID card. There is no obligation to purchase a 

photo package.  Later this month colour proofs will be sent home with your child. You can then choose to order a photo package if desired.  

Cops for Cancer (C4C) 

Our C4C 2017 Campaign is kicking into high gear.  Car Wash, Bottle Drive, Head Shave 

and Fashion Show are some of the events planned for September.  

The next event is a Car Wash on Saturday, September 16 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 

p.m. in the Cadboro Bay Road parking lot at the front of the school. Car Wash is by donation.  

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/staff-info/staff-handbook/volunteer-driver-information/
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/staff-info/staff-handbook/volunteer-driver-information/
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/student-info/handbook-conduct/
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/student-info/handbook-conduct/

